
The Southwark Information, Advice and
Support Team will be holding a virtual talk for
parent/carers whose children will be starting

Primary School in September 2022 (those born
between 01/09/17 and 31/08/2018) and have
special educational needs and/or disabilities

(including those with an Education Health and
Care Plan).

There will be a short talk about what to expect,
what you need to do and an opportunity to ask

any questions you may have.

Wednesday 30th June 2021
10:00am - 11:30am

S t a r t i n g  P r i m a r y
S c h o o l

V I R T U A L  TA L K

Book your place here:

For more information:

sias@southwark.gov.uk
020 7525 3104

startingprimary.eventbrite.com

http://startingprimary.eventbrite.com/

